
VLP Attorneys Timothy Bowers and Lauren Bittle
Coauthored an Article Entitled “SEC Amendments
to Financial Disclosures Changes Save Money at
Expense of Investors” in the Daily Journal

VLP corporate lawyers Timothy R. Bowers and Lauren M. Bittle coauthored an article entitled “SEC
Amendments to financial disclosures changes save money at expense of investors” published on June
9, 2020 in the Daily Journal.

The article argues that while the amendments to SEC financial disclosure rules regarding acquisitions
and dispositions of significant businesses purport to streamline the burdens on company disclosure
requirements, there are significant potential negative consequences of these amendments to
investors.

Click here to read the article.
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